
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                               June 2, 2006 

 

 

 

 

Alderman David Maack 

License and Welfare Committee 

City Hall 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI  53403 

 

 

SUBJECT: Direct Referral, Concession Contract at Pershing Park Launch Ramp 

 

Dear Alderman Maack: 

 

I would like to appear at the next License and Welfare Committee meeting to discuss the above 

noted. 

 

The present contractor, Joseph J. Hrouda dba J& D Enterprises, is requesting to act on his option 

to extend the contract for two years, 2007 and 2008. Projected revenue is $1,000 per year. 

 

This contract was approved by Resolution 5953 of May 18, 2004. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

                                                   Donnie Snow                                                                   

                                                                         Director  

  


